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October 15, 2014 Cuyamaca Colloge

Dr. Mark Zacovic

President

Cuyamaca College

900 Rancho San Diego Parkway
El Cajon, CA 92019

Dear President Zacovic:

This will acknowledge receipt of the F ollow-Up Report from Cuyamaca
College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Follow-Up Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the
Accrediting Commission at its January 2015 meeting.

Sincerely,
G. Jack Pond

Vice President
GJIP/Hl

cc: Dr. Wei Zhou, Accreditation Liaison Officer



